
Dear Bear Families, 
 
      Welcome to PISGAH! We are very excited to have you on our campus in just a few short 
days. You will see below, the agenda that you will follow on your designated orientation day. 
Please be checking your email frequently and there will be a few videos shared with you that will 
hopefully answer some of your questions.  
 
Date of orientation: August 13, 2020 
 
Time: Please look for the letter of your last name and arrive 5-10 minutes before the start time; 
we will begin promptly at the time listed. We invite both students and parents/guardians to 
participate in the orientation.  

 8:30-9:30 A-K (118) 

 
 10:30-11:30 L-S (117)  

 
 1:00-2:00 T-Z (43) 

 
During the time you are on campus you will first be greeted by administration to gain further 
instruction on the day. When directed, you will be able to visit all 4 periods you are signed up for, 
get a brief overview of the class and the teachers will share with you their classroom syllabus 
and expectations for the semester.  
 
Safety Protocols: 

Please be mindful and follow all safety protocols listed: 
1. You may enter campus through the main entrance or through J lot (located 

next to the tennis courts).  
2. Upon arrival you will go through a brief COVID screening consisting of a 

series of questions and your temperature will be taken.  
3. Please wear a mask at all times once out of your vehicle.  
4. Please maintain 6ft of distance between families. 
5. When entering the buildings please be mindful of the one-way directional 

arrows that will help you in navigating to your classes.  

 
Chromebook distribution: 
Every student will need a computer this year either issued by the school or using their own 
laptop. If needed, students will be able to check out a chromebook that will be theirs to use for 
the course of the year. If students have a laptop of their own they would like to use instead of a 
school-issued device they may do so.  
 

 
Schedules:  
Each student will be able to access their class schedule online soon. Be on the lookout for 
information regarding schedules coming this week. This information will be distributed via email, 
school website, and an all-call. 
 


